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Dear Candidate 

Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Headteacher at Malmesbury School. 

Malmesbury School is a very special place. We benefit from a superb, committed and hard-working 
staff, delightful students and a supportive group of parents. The School is at the heart of a vibrant 
local community and we work closely with a range of supportive stakeholders. This is a lovely place 
to work and grow your career, we really believe that we are a happy caring and excellent 
community. 

Malmesbury School is one of five schools in The Athelstan Trust, a Multi-Academy Trust of secondary 
schools in Wiltshire, Gloucestershire and S Gloucestershire. We are passionately committed to 
providing an excellent comprehensive education for all our students and we are all working together 
to secure Caring, Collaborative and Excellent Schools across the Trust. All our Headteachers work 
together in the Executive Leadership Group to support each other and improve our schools. 

This is a very exciting time to be working at Malmesbury School.  The school is popular and growing 
rapidly while we continue to deliver excellent outcomes. We need a Headteacher who is equally 
passionate about ensuring that every student receives the high quality education they deserve.  We 
need a school leader who will raise aspirations and challenge underperformance.  We need a 
colleague who is willing to work with the Chief Executive and other school leaders in the Trust and 
will be open, honest, hard-working, relentlessly positive and passionate. 

We have an excellent Chair of Governors and Local Governing Body and a highly skilled Board of 
Trustees.   

If you feel able to take on this challenge and work with us and the committed staff at Malmesbury 
School, we look forward to meeting you and introducing you to our school community. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tim Gilson 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Athelstan Trust 


